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Micro- and nanotechnology is expe-
riencing a large number of break-
throughs, driven by better under-
standing and control of processes at 
both the molecular and mesoscopic 
level. For example, lithography is 
now enhanced to guide the trans-
formation of exotic resist materials, 
and is augmented by stamp pattern-
ing techniques. We are seeing the 
emergence of controlled self-assem-
bly processes, including DNA driv-
en patterning. But more than this, 
unforeseen cross-overs are happen-
ing as these new techniques are be-
ing adopted by groups across the 
globe. In this workshop we bring 
together experts from chemistry, 
materials science, micro- and nano-
techonolgy to explore this very pro-
ductive approach.
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